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Notification letter HLA, Unable to contact. 
 
 
To The parents of, 
Child name 
ID # 
 
Dear ____________, 
 
When your child was born at St. Joseph’s Hospital, you consented to having your child’s 
umbilical cord blood screened for diabetes gene markers as was discussed with you in the 
hospital.  We have mailed the results of this testing to you and I have been attempting to 
contact you by telephone to answer any questions you may have, regarding diabetes or 
the results of the testing.   I have been unable to contact you, the telephone number we 
have on record for you is no longer current.  Please call me as soon as possible at (###) 
###-####  I look forward to speaking with you and answering any questions you may 
have. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
DAISY Study Nurse 


